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Lissa Rowan

From: Lissa Rowan
Sent: 31 March 2021 10:50
To: DC-General Enquiries
Cc: 'Stewart Reid'
Subject: LR254 - Planning Application 20/01349/APP 
Attachments: LR254 - Supporting Letter HSCM.pdf

Dear Mrs Smith, 
 
Notification of Procedure Notice 
 
Notice of Review:  Planning Application 20/01349/APP – Proposed dwellinghouse with integrated garage at 
Mulben View, Mulben 
 
At the meeting of the Moray Local Review Body (MLRB) on 25 March 2021, the Legal Adviser advised the MLRB that 
the Applicant had included a letter of support from Health and Social Care Moray which he would like the MLRB to 
consider however, if the MLRB wished to take the letter of support into consideration, then it should consider 
whether any further procedure would be required including deferring the case to allow the Appointed Officer the 
opportunity to comment on the letter of support. 
  
The Chair sought the agreement of the MLRB to consider the new information and in the meantime defer the case 
until a future meeting of the MLRB to allow the Appointed Officer the opportunity to comment on the letter of 
support from Health and Social Care Moray.  This was unanimously agreed. 
 
Please find attached supporting letter from Health and Social Care Moray.  Responses to this Procedure Notice 
should be sent to the Clerk of the MLRB by email on or before 15 April 2021. 
 
The Notice of Review and associated documents can be viewed at 
http://www.moray.gov.uk/moray_standard/page_65978.html.   
 
If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact me on the above details. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Lissa Rowan 
Committee Services Officer 
Clerk to the Moray Local Review Body 
 
Lissa Rowan| Committee Services Officer | Governance, Strategy and Performance Services 
 
lissa.rowan@moray.gov.uk | website | facebook | twitter | newsdesk 
 
07971 879293 
01343 563015 **Please note I am working from home until further notice and cannot be contacted via this number** 

 
 


